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Assalammualaikum, Salam Sejahtera and a very good morning to all of 
you. 

 

I am indeed honoured to be given this opportunity to welcome all of you 

to the workshop of the Implementation of MS 832 & MS 1017 Under Akta 

520.  

 

Allow me to congratulate the Malaysia Facade Industry Association 

(PIFM) for organising this workshop. I would also like to take this 

opportunity to express my sincere thanks to the distinguished panel of 

speakers. 

 

Ladies and Gentlemen, 
 

Department of Standards Malaysia is the National Standards Body and 

the National Accreditation Body of Malaysia that provide confidence to 

various stakeholders, through credible standardisation and accreditation 

services. 

 

For more than 25 years, we have successfully developed more than 6,000 

market-relevant Malaysian Standards and provided credible accreditation 

services to over 800 conformity assessment bodies.  

 

 

Our aspiration is to raise awareness amongst Malaysian companies to 

acknowledge, accept & adopt Malaysian Standards, and achieve global 

competitiveness. 

 

 



Ladies and Gentlemen, 
 

The organisation of this workshop is the best platform to provide 

awareness on MS 832 - Aluminium Alloy Windows - Specification and MS 

1017 - Aluminium Framed Sliding Glass Doors – Specification and its 

implementation under Act 520. Department of Standards Malaysia greatly 

appreciates the initiative taken by PIFM in organising this special 

workshop for its association members. 

 

We hope that more such programmes will be held in the future to make 

the industry aware of the importance of producing products or providing 

services that comply with standards in improving the competitiveness, 

quality and marketability of their products and services. 

 

In conclusion, I would like to wish all of you great success in your 

deliberations and hope that you will continuously contribute your expertise 

in the activities of standards and conformity assessment. 

 

I warmly welcome you again. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 


